
 
 

NOVEMBER 2021 COUNCIL MEETING – POLICE UPDATE (Monday 8th November 
2021) 
 
“I am aware you have now met our new Tri-service officer – Ollie.  He will be a valuable 
asset to the local policing team and I’m sure you will see him out and about the town.   
 
With Remembrance Sunday happening this week all of the Torpoint Neighbourhood Team 
will be on duty on the 14th to support the ceremony.  Unfortunately due to personal 
circumstances we are unable to attend the Armistice service on the 11th November.” 
 
Many thanks  
Steve 
 

PC 1771 WILSON 
TORPOINT Neighbourhood Beat Manager 
 
 


